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Loving one another, building each other up 

 
 

8th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents 
 
On Monday 11th November, we would like to take the Wellbeing Champions to lay a wreath at the War 
Memorial in Littledean.  This will involve them walking through the village with two members of staff. If 
you do not wish your child to be involved in this, please let me know on Monday morning. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
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